
 
 
TO:  Marni Rittburg (rittburg.marni@metrofire.ca.gov)  
 
FROM: Zachary Hensel, Programming Coordinator 
 (henselz@saccounty.gov) / (metrocable@saccounty.gov)  
 (916) 874-7685 
  
 Kristin Riggs, Metro Cable Production Director 
 (riggsk@saccounty.gov) 
 
SUBJECT:   Revised Replay Statement for the February 13th, 2025 Sacramento Metro Fire District 

meeting 
 
Dear Clerk, 
 
The following is the revised replay statement to be read at the start of your meeting if you wish: 

 
This meeting of the Sacramento Metropolitan Fire District is 

recorded. The recording will be cablecast on Metro Cable Channel 

14, the local government affairs channel on the Comcast and 

DirecTV U-Verse cable systems. The recording will also be closed 

captioned and video streamed at metro14live.saccounty.gov. 

 

Today’s meeting replays Monday, February 24th at 6:00 PM and 

Wednesday, February 26th at 12:00 PM on Metro Cable Channel 14. 

Once posted, the recording of this meeting can be viewed on-

demand at youtube.com/metrocable14. 
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